BRIDGELAND HOMEOWNERS: APARTMENT COMPLEX COMING TO YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD JUNE 2012!!!!

The residents of Lakeland Heights have recently discovered that the Lakeland Village Center plans have been changed by the developers.

On March 8th, over 150 residents met with Peter Houghton, Vice President, Master Planned Community and Tim Welbes, President, The Woodlands Development Company. At this meeting the residents were told that they do not sell houses based on conceptual drawings and that commercial property can be used for whatever the developer deems necessary.

Phase One of the center is <u>ALL APARTMENTS WITH NO RETAIL</u>. It is a ten acre apartment complex with 272 units built right in the middle of our premier amenities. At present, there is no date determined for Phase Two construction.

This is a bad location for apartments. These apartments will bring another 500+ people and 500+ vehicles to an area already congested with community events. The developers have thousands of acres to build on but they have replaced our long awaited Lakeland Village Center with apartments.

The apartment complex tenants will have access to all of the parks, lakes, trails, waterways, and playgrounds in The Shores, The Cove, First Bend, The Reserve, Water Haven and Lakeland Heights.

We need your help. Please WRITE

LETTERS and ATTEND the Bridgeland

Homeowners meeting on

March 28th, 7pm at Smith Middle School.

Share this information, feel free to make copies, TELL EVERYONE!!!

ATTENTION ALL BRIDGELAND RESIDENTS

Promised Lakeland VILLAGE CENTER has now changed!







If you disagree with these new changes, please consider writing a letter to the developers:

Grant Herlitz, President, The Howard Hughes Corporation • 13355 Noel Road, 2nd floor • Dallas, TX 75240 T: +1 214-741-7744

E: grant.herlitz@howardhughes.com

David Weinreb, CEO, The Howard Hughes Corporation • 13355 Noel Road, 2nd floor • Dallas, TX 75240 T: +1 214-741-7744

E: david.weinreb@howardhughes.com

Alex Sutton, Co-President The Woodlands Development Team • PO Box 5050 • The Woodlands, TX 77387 E: asutton@thewoodlands.com

Tim Welbes, Co-President The Woodlands Development Team • PO Box 5050 • The Woodlands, TX 77387 E: twelbes@thewoodlands.com

Peter Houghton, President of Bridgland, Vice President of Master-planned Community 16919 N. Bridgeland Lake Pkwy • Cypress, TX 77433

T: +1 281.304.7713

E: peter.houghton@howardhughes.com

Melissa Hargrove, CMCA, AMS, General Manager, Bridgeland Community Associations Planned Community Management, Inc. • 16919 N. Bridgeland Lake Pkwy • Cypress, TX 77433

T: +1 281-304-1318

F: +1 281-304-8334

E: mhargrove@pcmi-us.com

To be added to the email list: lakelandheights@gmail.com
To view information online: StopBridgelandBigHouse.com
To see what others are saying or comment: facebook.com/stopbridgeland